Jeffrey C. Peterson

Building Principal

Rockdale Elementary School District 84
715 Meadow Avenue

Rockdale, Joliet, IL 60436

Phone: 1-815-725-5321

FAX: 1-815-725-3099
ipeterson@rockdale84.org

May 24, 2021

Re:

2021 Summer Asbestos Abatement work at:

Rockdale School District #84

Asbestos Abatement Response Action Services — July 2021
Rockdale School — Gymnasium Area Glove-Bag Project
715 Meadow Avenue, Rockdale, Illinois 60436

Notification to All Employees including Custodial Staff,
Administrative Staff and General Public

Rockdale School District #84 is having asbestos containing materials removed from
Rockdale School located at 715 Meadow Avenue, Rockdale, lllinois 60436. This work
will occur between the approximate dates of July 2, 2021 and July 10, 2021. A copy of
this “Notification Letter” will be given to/posted for view for building occupants by The
District in accordance with 77 lllinois Administrative Code 855.

Asbestos containing materials will be removed by M&O Environmental Company (M&O)
of East Hazel Crest, lllinois, an Illinois Department of Public Health (IDPH) licensed
asbestos abatement contractor. The project will be supervised by a licensed Asbestos
Project Manager/Air Sampling Professional who will be on site during all asbestos
abatement contractor activities. This Project Manager is employed by an independent
environmental consulting firm, Forensic Analytical Consulting Services, Inc. (FACS) of
Downers Grove, lllinois.

Sincerely yours,

“Raising Achievement Mastering Success™



